From: Brian Supalla [mailto:Brian.Supalla@co.yavapai.az.us] 
Sent: Monday, December 27, 2004 1:47 PM
To: tsimmons@grove.iup.edu; fletcher-m@mssu.edu; aomishak@mailhost.mvsu.edu; jenglish@oda.edu; Samuelm@Benedict.edu; Silverma@bgnet.bgsu.edu; peter.bellin@csun.edu; dalestephenson@boisestate.edu; Imian@csusb.edu; sdonohue@csufresno.edu; zimbrick@colostate.edu; dweirick@mailclerk.ecok.edu; spraud@mailecu.edu; philsche@etsu.edu; Michael_D_Ellis@ferris.edu; hsferng@scifac.indstate.edu; DB.Barnett@eku.edu; trkelle@ilstu.edu; cathy.neumann@oregonstate.edu; eavenso@salisbury.edu; fletcher-m@mssu.edu; morrone@ohiou.edu; jwfisher@arches.uga.edu; piercech@uwec.edu; bogle@emaiil.wcu.edu; aburton@desire.wright.edu
Cc: Sandra Halldorson
Subject: Recruiting "The One"
We're a semi-rural county in northern Arizona trying to fill a new position for Environmental Health Manager, with a pay scale of $45K - $61K. We've completed two rounds of advertising, but have yet to attract a single applicant from a quality accredited program like yours. Is there a way of reaching your alumni through a newsletter, website, or other means?
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